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LAVERTON HOSPITAL 
771. Hon WILSON TUCKER to the Leader of the House representing the Minister for Health: 
I refer to the much-anticipated new hospital in Laverton. 
(1) On what date was the tender released? 
(2) Has the government received a response to the tender and has an agreement been signed? 
(3) When will the public be advised of the specific details of the new hospital, such as facilities and capacity? 
Hon SUE ELLERY replied: 
I thank the honourable member for some notice of the question. 
(1) On 27 February 2023. 
(2) Yes, a response was received; however, the process has not been finalised. 
(3) Details of the current planned scope of works for the Laverton hospital project are available online via the 

Minister for Health’s media statements page. The new Laverton hospital will include a new ambulatory care 
wing, which will accommodate population health and child health; visiting mental health services; and visiting 
allied health services, covering physiotherapy, occupational therapy and dietetics. Planned works will 
optimise emergency care facilities and will include new beds, resuscitation bays and acute treatment rooms. 

 


	LAVERTON HOSPITAL

